
Hello John Pritchard Families, 

The John Pritchard Parent Advisory Council is launching a Mom’s Pantry Fundraiser. The funds raised 

from this fundraiser will be used to support student learning and activities.  

Everyone is encouraged to participate and collect orders from friends and family. 

Both online ordering and paper order forms are available. 

Online orders must be submitted, or paper orders returned to the school by Thursday, April 17th, 2025. 

Late orders will not be accepted. 

Orders will be delivered to the school and will arrive the week of May 5th. Once we know the pickup 

date, we will communicate this with families ASAP. 

For online ordering please follow these steps: 

Visit: www.momspantry.ca 

• Add items to your cart

• On checkout enter the order number and group passcode, along with the sellers

(student) name.

• Complete payment

• Group Name: John Pritchard School

• Order Number: 403232

• Group Passcode: 26696

Cheque payments for paper orders can be made payable to John Pritchard School. If you are paying 

cash, exact monies please, as the office does not have change. 

Thank you in advance for your support. 

John Pritchard Parent Council. 

http://www.momspantry.ca/

